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MAGGI NOODLES
HON’BLE BOMBAY HIGH COURT VERDICT

NESTLE HOUSE, Gurgaon, 13" August, 2015: The trust of our consumers and safety of
our products are our utmost priorities across all the markets in which we operate.

Nestlé India respects the decision made on 13" August by the Honourable Bombay High Court to
revoke the ban order passed by Food Safety and Standards Authority of India (FSSAI) and the
FDA, Maharashtra on MAGGI Noodles and will comply with the order to undertake fresh tests.

Nestlé India remains committed to working with the FSSAI, FDA Maharashtra and other
stakeholders.

It is Nestlé India’s endeavour to get MAGGI Noodles back on the shelves as soon as possible for
the benefit of our consumers.

We await copy of the Judgment.
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